
INTERMEDIATE SPANISH L112b 
NOTE FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 
If you are interested in Intermediate Spanish and have not taken L112a or equivalent courses 
elsewhere, it is recommended that you wait till the Fall term 2020 to start the intermediate level 
from the very beginning. 
Span L112b is the second course of a three-part intermediate program. As such, it is hard to make-
up the communicative skills developed during the previous term. 
If you have studied Spanish before and want to confirm if this second term of intermediate is the 
right level for you, please take the following informal placement test: 
 
http://www.lengalia.com/en/placement-test-spanish.html 
 
The minimum result should be B2. You should also be familiar with the communicative skills of the 
first 2 chapters of the textbook RUTAS. 
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